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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ......................... Barry Slavin
Team Captain ............. Valerie Ridgers
Speaker Intro...................  Jack Fischer
Thought/Pledge............ Susan Castillo
Visitors  Intro....................... Ivan Kerr
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone............. Ivan Kerr
Set-Up/Take-Down..........
Song Leader................. Larry Palmieri
Ticket Sales................. Andy Marshall
Birthdays........................
Anniversaries...................
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Upcoming  Events

This Week:
Sugarloaf Open Space

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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NEW ROSTER IN THE WORKS.
Please see Hari TODAY for your new photo.
Please visit our website to update your info.

Hari will pass out update sheets next week for
those who have not visitied the site.

Upcoming Meeting Programs

June 19th  Valero’s Benecia Oil Refinery

June 26th  No meeting.  Attend the Demotion
Party, Saturday June 30th.

July 3rd  No meeting.

Demotion Celebration of the Magic Rotary
Year 2000-2001.  Say bon voyage to Prez
Barry, as we send him off on a one-way
“Cruise to Oblivion.”  Saturday, June 30, at
6pm, at the Jewish Community Center in
Walnut Creek.  $30 per person; NY Strip or
Chicken Marsala.  Sign up with Earl Wight-
man.
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Next Week:  Valero’s Benecia Oil
Refinery

Demotion Celebration.

Kiss Prez Barry good-bye
as we look back on a
Magic Rotary Year

Wish him bon voyage as we send him
off on a one-way “Cruise to Oblivion.”
Saturday, June 30, at 6pm, at the Jew-
ish Community Center in Walnut Creek.
$30 per person; NY Strip or Chicken
Marsala.  Sign up with Earl Wightman.

Last Week:  We visited behind the
scenes with private firm Crime Site
Cleanup expert Kathleen Olsen.  She told
us and showed us more than a Mafia hit-
man would ever want to know about the
amazing field of infectious disease and

ews, and Sal Flavetta who celebrate birth-
days during June.

Rotary International Conference:

June 24-27, 2001 in San Antonio, Texas.
See Prez Barry Slavin for info on attending
this year’s international conference.

Mid-Year Dues Reminder from
the Club Secretary, Milt Smith

DUES ARE DUE by JULY 1st for those
who pay their dues at mid-year.  A dues in-
voice is in the mail.  You'll find remittance
forms for Annual Dues, Community Foun-
dation and R.I. International.  Please make
every effort to have your dues paid by June
30.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:  Our regular publish-
ing deadline is Sunday night.  You can
phone your bulletin announcements to
John McClintic by 9:00pm on Sunday to
be sure to be included.  Call John at 930-
7352 and leave your message on the an-
swering machine, or fax to 925-945-8932,
or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

biohazardous waste cleanup.  Kathleen’s
firm is one of many private companies that
handles major toxic and biohazard cleanup
problems, at both crime scenes and at loca-
tions of tremendous neglect.

Recognitions:

Thanks to Russ Anderson for organizing
16 Rotarians and guests who played in the
Fountain For Youth golf tournament at
Boundary Oaks on June 1st.

Congratulations to Susan Castillo and to
John Gardner, recent graduates of the
Leadership Skills training course.

We are thankful that Jack Fisher survived
relatively unscathed from a fall out a win-
dow of his home onto his roof.

Paul Fisher visited Venezuela with a Ro-
toplast surgical team, combined with a
brief vacation in Colombia.

Jim Campana traveled to Austria.

Prez Barry gave thanks to past District
Governors Paul Fisher and Adrian
Mendes, and to Past President Mel Bacher
for their support and advice (solicited and
unsolicited) during the past Rotary year.

Birthdays

Many happy returns of the day to Mel
Bacher, Marv Epstein, Milt Smith, Walt
Youngman, Lee Schneider, Rick Math-

ANNOUNCEMENTS


